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Dear Alumni, Parents and Friends,

I write to you with tremendous gratitude for the devotion and generosity you 

have continued to show to the Harvard Catholic Center.  This Annual Report 

of Donors for the fiscal year 2015 reflects an endorsement on the part of all of you 

of the vital role that the Catholic Church plays in the 

formation of our Harvard undergraduate and graduate 

students.  Thank you for your steadfast commitment to 

Catholic life at this great University.  As I have always 

said…as Harvard forms future leaders for the world, 

the Church must also have a guiding hand in their faith 

formation as well during their years on campus.

For nearly seven years, it has been my unique privilege 

to serve as the pastor of St. Paul’s Parish and as senior 

chaplain to the Harvard Catholic Center. It has been a 

singular honor to have come to know - and be inspired 

by - so many Harvard students over this period of time. 

I also have had the privilege of meeting countless Harvard Catholic alumni, parents and 

friends of the Catholic Center all over the country who have enthusiastically supported 

the Center’s goal of strengthening the spiritual, sacramental and intellectual programs 

that have helped our young Catholics grow in their faith. 

And so it was with mixed emotions that I accepted Cardinal Seán O’Malley’s request 

to become pastor of the collaborative parishes of St. Ann’s and St. Brendan’s in the 

Neponset/Dorchester section of Boston, an assignment that officially began on January 

11th. I am humbled by the Cardinal’s confidence in my ability to take on this new 

challenge, but I will dearly miss Harvard! Happily for me, I am not too far from Harvard 

Square and the many friends I have made over the years at St. Paul’s and through the 

Catholic Center.

As I write this, a new pastor has just recently been named for St. Paul’s. I am so pleased to 

tell you that Fr. Bill Kelly, who has been the pastor at St. Mary’s in Dedham, Massachusetts 

since 2010 is a good friend and a great priest, and an excellent choice to carry on the 

mission of the Harvard Catholic Center as senior chaplain, joining Father George 

Salzmann and Father Mark Murphy in service to the Catholic community at Harvard. 

I know I speak on behalf of the chaplains and staff of the Center when I say a sincere 

thank you for making it possible for us to provide a vibrant Catholic presence at Harvard, 

and I want you to know how much your generosity and friendship has meant to me 

personally. I am so grateful!

I humbly ask you for your prayers for me in my new assignment, for Father Bill Kelly, 

and that God may continue to bless the vital work of the Harvard Catholic Center. You 

can be assured that you all are always in my prayers.

In His peace,

Reverend Michael E. Drea, 

Senior Chaplain

Senior Chapl ain

Father Michael E. Drea

Harvard Catholic Center
29 Mount Auburn Street
Cambridge, MA 02138-6031
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C
Chris Pascucci doesn’t remember everything about his time spent at the 

Catholic Student Center during his days as an undergrad, but he does 

remember burning the sauce at one of the regular spaghetti suppers 

that to this day, bring Harvard students together.

“We served it anyway,” he now says with a laugh.

Chris has become a generous donor to the Harvard Catholic Center, as much for what 

the Center offers today, as for what it meant to him as a student. In fact, when he came to 

Cambridge as a freshman in the fall of 1980, he wasn’t aware there was a Catholic Center.

“I remember doing my best to go to daily Mass, as there was a lot of noisy distraction 

on campus, then and now, but I never knew about the Catholic Student Center 

until I got involved with the Big Brother organization 

through the center,” said Chris. “My little brother was a 

youngster named Richard Mello, who sang in the choir 

at St Paul’s. The center was a nice place for me to get 

away from the hustle and bustle of campus, meet with 

other students who were interested in the faith, and get 

involved in bible study groups.”

He had lost track of the center over the years, until being 

contacted by Harvard Senior Chaplain and St. Paul 

Parish Pastor, Fr. Michael Drea.  “Fr. Drea and the other 

chaplains have done a great job,” said Chris. He and his 

wife Silvana are especially impressed that Fr. Drea welcomed FOCUS (the Fellowship 

of Catholic University Students) and their missionaries to campus a couple of years 

ago, giving students the opportunity to encounter the Lord in a personal way. 

(www.focus.org)

“When kids go away to college, they either go deeper in their faith or pull away, so it’s 

a real crucial time, and FOCUS, working through the Harvard Catholic Center, does 

a terrific job keeping students engaged in their faith.”

Chris met his future wife in an economics class when he was a sophomore and she a 

junior. The couple was married four years later - the same year Chris earned his masters 

in business at Columbia, 

and Silvana her law 

degree from Harvard. 

After practicing in New 

York for a couple of years, 

Silvana began to devote 

herself full time to their growing family, while Chris eventually joined his father’s many-

faceted company on Long Island, where he is owner and manager of Duck Pond Realty. 

Among the family businesses was ownership of an independent television station in New 

York that his father sold just two years ago. And perhaps Chris got a taste for the business 

himself as an intern one summer at WBZ, which is located just down the road from 

Harvard’s campus on the Boston side of the Charles River.

“We programmed good movies, sitcoms...we 

had Oprah’s show, and our own newscasts. We 

broadcasted daily Mass in the morning, and pro-life 

shows at night!”

Chris and Silvana are dedicated supporters of pro-life 

causes, as well (see www.projectforlife.org), and credit 

the Harvard Catholic Center with being a place where 

students can learn why the church is pro life, or why the 

church teaches what it does on any number of other 

issues. “Your beliefs are going to be challenged at a place 

like Harvard, and you need to be able to say more than ‘well that’s what the Church 

teaches’.  You need to be able to make the argument!” 

The Pascuccis are a Harvard family through and through, with daughter Olivia having 

graduated in 2014, son Nicholas in his senior year and daughter Isabella a freshman 

this year, and their youngest, Joseph is a high school student. Thanks to the support of 

Chris and Silvana and many others, the Harvard Catholic Center remains a vibrant and 

welcoming place—spaghetti suppers and all—for undergrads, grad students and area 

young professionals to nurture a deeper friendship with God.

Credits
Scott Wahle, Editor/Writer

 Design
Tim Foley, FoleyDesignGroup.com

Donor Profile

Chris Pascucci, Harvard ’84
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The 1893 Society 
$25,000 and above
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn M. Creamer

Mr. and Mrs. David C. Haley

Mr. Lawrence H. Hyde, Jr.

Senior Chaplain’s Leadership Circle 
$10,000-$24,999
Mr. Michael F. Cronin

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Healy

Albert & Ethel Herzstein Charitable 
Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas A. Kingsley

Mr. Mark O’Friel

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher S. Pascucci

Ms. Regina M. Pisa, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. William A. Shaw

Ms. Patricia M. W. Sheehan

Mr. George W. Strake, Jr.

Christo et Ecclesiae Society  
$5,000—$9,999
Anonymous (1)

Mr. James L. Callinan

Mr. and Mrs. John E. Corcoran, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. R. Stan Marek

Mary Field and Vincent dePaul Goubeau 
Charitable Trust

Mr. and Mrs. Donald R. Stine, III

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy A. Welsh

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey P. Wiegand

Veritas Society  
$2,500—$4,999 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles J. Donahue, Jr.

Mr. Michael F. Doyle

Mr. Pierre J. P. Fortin, Esq.

Harvard Business School  
—Catholic Student Association

Mr. G. Sim Johnston and  Mrs. Lisa 
Johnston

Mr. and Ms. John A. Lechner, IV

Mr. and Mrs. Ben Roin

Mr. and Mrs. Thierry G. Porté

Mr. Gerard C. Shannon

Mr. and Mrs. Charles R. Tollinche

Fides et Ratio Circle  
$1,000—$2,499 
Anonymous (4)

Mr. Jose J. Alicea

Mr. James Stynes and  
Ms. Photeine M. Anagnostopoulos

Mr. William A. Anderson

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy D. Belton

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew B. Bloomer

Mr. and Mrs. Mark F. Cancian

Mr. Mark E. Caputo and 
 Mrs. Lisa Sweeney Caputo

Mr. and Mrs. John V. Carberry

Mr. James R. Cervantes

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory A. Ciongoli

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Clark

Hon. Alfred V. Covello

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel T. Day

Mr. Samuel E. De Merit

Ms. Adrienne E. Dominguez

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Donahue, Esq.

Mr. James H. Duffy, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas K. Duggan

Mr. and Mrs. Karlo J. Duvnjak

Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Finnegan

Mr. John M. Flynn

Mr. and Mrs. Paul R. Gauron, Esq.

Hon. and Mrs. Mark V. Green

Mr. Andrew Grinstead and  
Dr. Julie G. Grinstead

Mr. and Mrs. Robert M. Haas

Mr. and Mrs. Paul R. Haley

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence A. Hall

Mr. Seth R. Hasenour

Mr. and Mrs. Philip C. Haughey, Sr.

Mr. and Mrs. Philip C. Haughey, Jr.

Mr. Hugh Hewitt

Mr. and Mrs. Robert F. Higgins

Mr. Thierry Ho

Mr. and Mrs. Christian M. Hoffman

Dr. Daniel J. Hurley

John A. and Virginia M. Kaneb Fund

Mr. and Ms. John F. Keane, Sr.

Mr. and Mrs. Peter C. Krause, Esq.

Dr. Donald W. Landry, MD and  
Dr. Maureen O’Reilly-Landry

Mr. William F. Maher, Jr. and 
Ms. Michelle Berberet

Mr. Frederick W. McCarthy

Dr. Barbara J. McNeil, MD, PhD

Mr. and Mrs. David I. Monteiro

Mr. and Mrs. Frank E. Morris, Esq.

Mr. Thomas L. P. O’Donnell, Esq.

Mr. Harry A. Olivar, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin P. O’Meara

Ms. Martha E. Ortiz and 
Mr. Robert H. Diamond

Rev. Dr. William B. Palardy, PhD

Mr. John A. Piccione, Esq. and  
Dr. Noreen F. Ferrante, MD

Chris and Jen Ray

Mr. and Mrs. John P. Reardon, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. Riley

Hon. and Mrs. James G. Roche

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew C. Rodrigue

Mr. and Mrs. Robert L. Rosiello

Mr. John D. Schubert

Mr. and Mrs. John P. Sheridan

Mr. and Mrs. Samuel K. Skinner

Mr. and Mrs. J. Owen Todd

Mr. William C. Ughetta, Esq.

Dr. and Mrs. Tyler J. Vanderweele PhD

Mr. and Mrs. Michael W. Wilsey

Mr. & Mrs. Sturgis P. Woodberry

Mr. David J. Worley and  
Ms. Bernadette M. Drankoski

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Zack 

Thank you for your supp ort

Contributors
We at the Harvard Catholic Center are most grateful to all who help support 

our mission. The following have made a gift to the Center between July 1, 

2014 and June 30, 2015.  Thank you for your support!

Giving
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Crimson Catholics  
$500—$999  
Anonymous (5)

Dr. William H. Adler, III and  
Dr. Rebecca D. Elon

Mr. and Mrs. Jeremiah J. Bresnahan, Esq.

Mr. John K. Brungardt, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Peter A. Carfagna

Mr. and Mrs. Richard E. Cavanagh

Charlotte Palmer Phillips Foundation, Inc.

Dr. Patricia E. Cleary Miller, PhD

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph A. Columbus, Jr.

Mr. Frederick B. Cordova, III

Miss Rosa M. C. Cumare, Esq.

Mr. Douglas L. Dethy

Ms. Susan A. Dunn

Mrs. Anna-Marie T. Ferraro

Dr. and Mrs. William R. Fitzsimmons

Miss W. Louise Florencourt

Mr. and Mrs. Paul M. Frank

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew P. Graham

Mr. Michael E. Hager, Esq. and  
Ms. Deirdre G. Gavin

Mr. Will Ford Hartnett

Most Reverend Bernard A. Hebda

Mr. and Mrs. Enrique R. Hernandez, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Richard F. Jacobson

Mr. and Mrs. Russell L. Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. Todd E. Jones, Sr.

Mr. Robert D. Keefe

Senator and Mrs. Paul G. Kirk, Jr.

Dr. Karen A. Leal

Ms. Leigh-Ellen Louie

Mr. and Mrs. Brian McDermott

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin J. McIntyre

Mr. and Mrs. Arthur J. McMahon, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas H. O’Shea, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Brian J. O’Sullivan

Rev. Mr. and Mrs. Dan J. Pagnano

Mr. Roger E. Podesta, Esq.

Dr. and Mrs. Drazen Prelec, Ph.D

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen C. Rasch, Esq.

Mr. Reynaldo Reza

Ms. Mary Jo Roos

Dr. and Mrs. Charles S. Sandor, MD

Dr. Ruth E. Schmitter

Mr. and Mrs. James D. Steffes

Ms. Katharine A. Terry and  
Mr. Steven A. Vitale

Mr. Charles B. Tutton

Mr. Michael D. Vhay and Ms. Janet Evans

Mr. and Mrs. Philip J. Ward, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Russell S. Warner

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Woolway

Mr. and Mrs. George Y. Yeo

Mr. and Mrs. Brian D. Young 

St. Paul’s Society  
$250—$499  
Anonymous (5)

Mr. and Mrs. William C. Altman

Mr. Stephen F. Auth, CFA and  
Mrs. Evelyn B. Moreno Auth

Mr. and Mrs. Stanley P. Borowiec

Mr. and Mrs. James F. Brennan, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. John J. Burns, Jr.

Mr. John F. Cannon, Esq.

Ms. Frances Chang

Dr. Edmund S. Cibas, MD and  
Mr. Todd Stewart

Mr. Peter F. Clancy

Dr. Mark W. Cocalis and Dr. Lisa A. Erburu

Dr. John M. Cosgrove MD and  
Dr. Patricia B. Cosgrove

Mr. Timothy P. Crudo

Mr. and Mrs. Charles A. DePascale

Dr. Thomas Diflo, MD and  
Dr. Amber A. Guth

Mr. and Mrs. Victor G. Dodig

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Dolan

Mr. John M. Donovan and  
Ms. Rosemary Herbert

Mr. Joseph D. Downing

Rev. Michael E. Drea

Dr. and Mrs. John V. Federico

Dr. and Mrs. Rushika J. Fernandopulle, MD

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Fine

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy J. Finn, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Hans G. Fleischner

Mr. and Mrs. James B. Foote

Dr. Timothy J. Friel, MD and  
Dr. Kristin L. S. Friel, MD

Mr. and Mrs. Jason E. Glass

Mr. Javier J. Gonzalez-Sfeir and  
Ms. Natalya M. Smith

Mr. Brian C. Grech

Mr. John M. Harrington, Jr.

Dr. and Mrs. William L. Hennrikus, MD

Dr. Patricia Herlihy

Mr. John D. Hayes and  
Ms. Catherine V. Herridge

Mr. Douglas J. Herzbrun

Mr. Peter M. Hosinski and 
Dr. Jeanne M. Hosinski

Mr. and Ms. William K. Hoskins, Esq.

Mr. Donald K. Howard, Jr.
Fifty five Harvard students traveled to Philadelphia with Father Mark Murphy Undergraduate 

Chaplain to see Pope Francis and to attend Mass during the World Meeting of Families.
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Mr. and Mrs. Donald R. Hughes

Mr. and Mrs. John A. Indellicate, II

Mr. Joseph H. Jacovini, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. John Judge

Mr. and Mrs. Charles A. Kennedy

Mr. David J. Kenney

Mr. and Mrs. J. C. Drew

Hon. John G. Koeltl

Mr. James J. Kozlowski

Mr. and Mrs. Brian F. Landry

Dr. Louis J. Lanzerotti and  
Dr. Mary Y. Lanzerotti, PhD

Mr. Joseph J. Lauer

James G. Lee, IV, PhD

Mr. and Mrs. Jay P. Leupp

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis J. Looney, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Looney

Mr. and Mrs. William F. Looney, III

Dr. and Mrs. John E. Mansfield

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas F. McDevitt, Jr.

Prof. and Mrs. Thomas A. J. McGinn

Mr. and Mrs. Sean P. K. McGrath

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin P. McShane

Capt. and Mrs. James J. McTigue, USN

Mr. Kevin P. Mohan and  
Mrs. Anne Williams

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel J. Moore

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen P. Mullery, III

Rev. William F. Murphy

Mr. James M. Murphy, Esq.

Father Mark W. Murphy

Mr. William F. Murphy II

Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Niemiec

Mr. and Mrs. Walter C. Nimocks

Mr. Peter O’Connell

Mr. Thomas L. P. O’Donnell, Jr. and  
Dr. Elke U. O’Donnell

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen M. O’Hara

Mr. John A. Osuch

Col. and Mrs. Michael J. Paulovich

Mr. Stephen Perry

Mr. and Mrs. Carmine V. Petrone

Mr. and Mrs. Vincent T. Phillips

Mr. and Mrs. Donald P. Quinn

Mr. and Mrs. William S. Reardon

Mr. Clayton S. Reynolds

Mr. and Mrs. Peter J. Romatowski

Dr. Daniel Rosa, MD

Mr. and Mrs. Michael C. Ruettgers

Mr. and Mrs. Paul W. Sandman

Mr. and Mrs. Scott J. Schoen, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Howard G. Seitz, Esq.

Rev. Richard E. Senghas

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas W. Spence

Mr. George T. Spera, Jr. and  
Prof. Jane C. Ginsburg

Mr. and Mrs. Richard N. Stillwell, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew J. Strenio, Jr.

Mr. Thales Teixeira

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen B. Timbers

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph P. Tratnyek

Mr. and Mrs. James E. Tyrrell, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher A. Vollmer

Mr. Stephen T. Whelan, Esq.

Mr. & Mrs. Robert A. Wilson III

Mr. and Mrs. Jaime E. Yordan

Dr. Peter J. Zuromskis

Bow & Arrow Club  
$100—$249  
Anonymous (10)

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen B. Adams

Mr. and Mrs. Charles J. Adomanis

Dr. Michael Agliardo, SJ, PhD

Dr. and Mrs. Vincent A. Andaloro, Jr.

Mr. Joseph P. Archie

Mr. and Mrs. Paul G. Baldetti

Dr. Dibyendu K. Banerjee, PhD and  
Dr. Maria N. Banerjee, PhD

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Barbiaux

Mr. Bradley C. Barnhorst and  
Ms. Lisa J. Wilde

Hon. and Mrs. John H. E. Bayly, Jr.

Mr. James R. Becraft

Dr. Stephen M. Bell, MD

Mr. and Mrs. Robert R. Bench

Mr. James F. Bogue

Ms. Mary E. Boland

Ms. Laura 0’Brien Boudreau

Dr. and Mrs. John P. Boyd

Mr. Robert Breau

Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Brennan

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas G. Brick

Mr. Frank P. Bruno

Ms. Christine N. T. Buamah

Rev. Thomas W. Buckley

Mr. Stephen L. Buffo

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Burger

Mr. and Mrs. William L. Burke III

Mr. and Mrs. Shawn T. Burns

Dr. and Mrs. Daniel J. Callahan

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Campbell

Hon. and Mrs. Raoul G. Cantero III

Mr. and Mrs. John C. Cavanaro

Mr. and Mrs. Denley Y. Chew

Mr. Patrick T. Christiansen, Esq.

Mrs. Ursula M. Clarke

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Cleary, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. John T. Coan, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Roy C. Cobb, Jr.

Dr. and Mrs. John J. Coleman III

Mr. and Mrs. Samuel W. Cooper

Mr. Luis P. Costas Elena, Esq.

Mr. Dennis M. Couture

Dr. Mary E. Coyle

Mr. Ken J. Yaniglos and  
Ms. Elizabeth M. Croll

Mr. Philip P. Crowley, Esq.

Prof. and Mrs. Paul P. D’Andrea

Mr. John J. Dardis, Sr.

Mr. and Mrs. John M. De Angelis

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher J. Dean

Dr. and Mrs. Nicola A. DeAngelis

Mr. Edward A. Dobosz, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Peter F. Dolan

Mr. and Mrs. Norbert A. Doran

Dr. Frank G. Dowling, MD

Mr. Mark A. Doyle and  
Mrs. Maureen M. Cafferkey

Dr. Kevin J. Duffy, Jr. and  
Dr. Elizabeth L. Knighton

Dr. Fernando J. A. Duralde

Mr. and Mrs. Liam P. Ebrill

Dennis G. Egnatz, MD

Dr. Kenneth Emancipator, MD

Mr. John D. Fay

Prof. and Mrs. Robert L. Felix

Mr. and Mrs. Alston Fitts, III

Mr. and Mrs. Ari Q. Fitzgerald

Mr. and Mrs. Robert V. Fitzsimmons

Mr. Joseph M. Flynn

Mr. Patrick M. Folan
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Hon. and Mrs. Thayer Fremont-Smith

Mr. and Mrs. Conrad F. Frey

Mr. and Mrs. Carlos V. Freyre

Mr. and Mrs. David J. Fromm

Mr. Michael M. Gavin

Mr. Wayne A. Gavioli II

Dr. Mary Ann Gavioli

Ms. Mary Ellen Gaw

Mr. and Mrs. Carmen L. J. Gentile

Mr. Thomas A. Gentile

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph A. George

Mr. and Mrs. Frank W. Gerold

Mr. Anthony Giacalone, Jr.

Dr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Gill III

Mr. John M. Gillen

Mr. Robert A. Glatz

Dr. Anita M. Grassi

Mr. and Mrs. Nuno M. Guedes

Ms. Eileen M. Guerin

Mr. Kevin R. Hackett, Esq.

Dr. Ernest S. Hamanaka and  
Dr. Barbara A. Hamanaka

Dr. and Mrs. Christopher T. Harbison

Mr. and Mrs. John M. Harrington IV

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Haughey

Mr. and Mrs. Michael F. Healy

Mr. Robert E. Hebda, Esq.

Mr. Mark C. Henrie

Mr. and Mrs. Julio J. Hernandez

Mr. Stuart C. Herro, Esq.

Mr. Mitchell D. Hesley and  
Ms. Danielle Rose

Mr. and Mrs. Paul G. Hines

Mr. Thomas C. Holtz

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas L. Horton

Mr. and Mrs. James F. Hughes, III

Mr. William T. Hurley, III

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy P. James

Mr. James C. Jarocki and  
Ms. Kristin M. Blakeslee

Mr. Alton L. Jenkens

Mr. Robert E. Joyce &   
Mrs. Julie Walsh Joyce

Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. Kaier

Hon. George Kalinski

Dr. Brinda R. Kamat

Miss Joan Keenan, CLU

Dr. and Mrs. Mark A. Kelley

Mr. and Mrs. John D. Kelly

Mr. and Mrs. Richard S. Kelly, Jr.

Senator Thomas P. Kennedy

Mr. Thomas B. Kinsock and  
Mrs. Ellen E. Bonacorsi

Mr. and Mrs. Lewis S. Klessel

Dr. and Mrs. Robert L. Kuczkowski

Dr. Mildred H. LaFontaine and  
Mr. Michael R. LaFontaine

Mr. and Mrs. Eugenio Lage

Mr. Thomas M. Lamberti, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. David J. Larkin

Prof. Lewis H. LaRue

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Lawlor III

Hon. Barbara A. Lee

Mr. Anthony V. Leness

Mr. and Mrs. Edward M. Likovich

Mr. and Mrs. Hong-Der Lin

Mr. Michael Y. Lin and Ms. Lisa Leonhart

Mr. T. Augustine Lo

Dr. and Mrs. Gregory J. Lopez

Dr. and Mrs. Kevin J. Lorentsen, MD

Mr. John B. Lynch, Jr.

Mr. Robert E. Mack, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Maher

Dr. and Mrs. Francis J. Mahoney, PhD

Mr. and Mrs. Mark D. Maloney

Mr. and Mrs. Charles J. Maneikis, Jr.

Mr. Thomas R. Manthey, Esq.

Dr. Volker M. Vogt and Ms. Carla Marceau

Mr. and Mrs. Donat C. Marchand, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. John A. Marrella

Ms. Marie L. Martino

Rev. John R. McCarthy

Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. McCarthy

Mrs. Karin L. McCormick

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph McCullough

Mr. and Mrs. William S. McDermott

Mr. Joseph C. McGrath

Mr. Raymond G. McGuire, Esq. and  
Ms. Judith Severs

Mr. Daniel T. McLaughlin

Mr. and Mrs. Brian E. McManus

Dr. and Mrs. Dale R. Meers, PhD

Mr. Mark R. Merley

Mr. Frederick J. Metters and  
Ms. Maura Embler

Dr. and Mrs. Lyle J. Micheli, MD

Mr. and Mrs. Eugene P. Miller, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Martin M. Miller

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher H. Mitchell

Mr. and Mrs. James W. Moeller

Dr. and Mrs. Anthony P. Monaco, Sr.

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas B. Mooney, Esq.

Mr. Nicholas T. Hamisevicz and  
Ms. Anne E. Moran

Mr. W. C. Mortenson, Jr.

Dr. and Mrs. James L. Moses

Mr. and Mrs. Andre V. Moura

Mr. and Mrs. J. Brian Mullen

Mr. Paul T. Mumma and  
Ms. Kirsten E. Slungaard

George (MBA ‘85) and Jennifer Yeo with Graduate School Chaplain Father Geroge 
Salzmann. The Yeos, who were married at St. Paul’s Church 31 years ago, were at Harvard for 

George’s 30th B-School reunion.  George Yeo is the former Minister of Foreign Affairs for 
Singapore and served on the Vatican’s Economic Reform Council, working closely with Pope 

Francis.  George is currently the Chancellor of Nalanda University in India. 
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Mr. and Mrs. Joseph F. Murphy

Very Rev. Dr. Thomas F. Nestor, PhD

Mr. and Mrs. John M. Newman, Jr.

Mr. Raymond C. Nied

Mr. Duncan T. O’Brien and  
Ms. Marlene V. Rehkamp

Mr. Brian A. O’Connell, Esq.

Ms. Arden O’Connor

Mrs. Lynne Liakos O’Connor

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas F. O’Leary

Mr. and Mrs. Paul G. O’Leary

Rev. Laurence M. Olszewski, C.S.C.

Mr. and Mrs. William C. O’Neil, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas M. O’Reilly

Dr. Kerri Osterhaus Houle

Dr. and Mrs. Michael E. Pacanowsky

Ms. Lisa M. Palluconi and  
Mr. Aaron C. Stuber

Mr. and Mrs. Alec A. Pandaleon, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. John C. Pierson, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. John Polanin, Jr.

Mr. Peter D. Post, Esq.

Prof. James M. Poterba

Mr. Daniel E. Power

Mrs. Anne S. Pressman

Mr. and Mrs. Arthur L. Prest

Dr. Frank C. Prezioso, DMD and  
Mrs. Marybeth G. Prezioso

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Priest

Mr. Timothy D. Rand

Mr. and Mrs. Humberto M. Reboredo

Dr. Daniel S. Rich and  
Mrs. Stephanie L. Rich

Mr. and Mrs. Carlos A. Riva

Mr. and Mrs. David L. Roach

Ms. Jane F. Robbertz

Dr. and Mrs. Thomas P. Rocco

Mr. James O. Rodner, Esq. and  
Dr. Felicity A. Rodner

Rev. William C. Russell, SJ

Dr. Edward P. Ryan, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Michael O. Ryan

Dr. Donald A. Sadoski and  
Dr. Darleen M. Sadoski

Father George S. Salzmann, PhD

Prof. Mark Sandona

Mr. Carmen L. Sandretto

Ms. Marie S. Sansone

Ms. Andrea Santoriello

Dr. Alan J. Sarokhan and 
Dr. Carol T. Sarokhan

Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Sawyer, Jr.

Hon. and Mrs. Antonin G. Scalia

Mr. John T. Schiavone

Mr. and Mrs. David T. Schneider

Dr. Nadia L. Scott MD

Dr. and Mrs. Robert P. Sedlack

Prof. David J. Seipp

Dr. James F. Selwa and Dr. Linda M. Selwa

Mr. Geza P. Serenyi

Monsignor Dennis F. Sheehan

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Shields

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Skeen

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence R. Smith

Mr. Norman W. Smith, Jr.

Ms. Alison E. Spong and  
Mr. Salvador A. Casente, Jr.

Mr. William J. Strazzullo

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen R. Sulentic

Ms. Maura A. Sullivan

Mr. and Mrs. John B. Sullivan

Dr. and Mrs. John D. Sullivan

Mr. Peter C. Theroux

Mr. J. Mace Thompson

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence L. Thompson

Rev. Thomas H. Tobin, SJ

Dr. Luis E. Tollinche

Mr. and Mrs. Walter S. Tomenson, Jr.

Mr. William A. Utic and  
Mrs. Dianne C. Martin

Mr. and Mrs. Jorge Valdivia

Dr. Claire M. Valente, PhD

Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Vattay

Mr. and Mrs. Manuel F. Villalon, Esq.

Mr. Robert P. Volpe

Mr. Robert L. Weber

Mr. Marc A. White and  
Mrs. Mary C. Labonte White

Rev. Justin Whittington, SJ

Dr. and Mrs. Stephen J. Wierzbinski, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. John L. Worden III

Mr. and Mrs. James R. Worsley, Jr.

Mr. Clifford E. Yuknis, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Leo V. Zavatone

Mr. and Mrs. Roger J. Zino

Dr. David T. Zmijewski

General Donors  
$5—$99  
Anonymous (5)

Mr. and Mrs. James D. Adducci

Dr. and Mrs. Glenn L. Alexander

Mr. Paul J. Alfano, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Oscar O. Alvarenga

Mr. Stephen W. Anderson and  
Dr. Tara Anderson, PhD

Mrs. Patricia M. Ash

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Auchter

Mr. and Mrs. Gerard A. Baker

Hon. and Mrs. John A. Barone

Mr. and Mrs. Michael D. Barrow

Glenn D. Bellitto and Kyle A. Moran

Rev. Robert Beloin

Mr. Thomas F. Birmingham, Esq. and  
Dr. Selma Botman

Dr. Sarah C. Bond

Mr. and Mrs. Neal R. Brauweiler

Prof. John M. Breen and  
Mrs. Susan Nelligan Breen

Mr. and Mrs. Samuel B. Burke

Dr. John W. Byrne

Annual Fund History FY2013–FY2015 Dollars
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Mr. and Mrs. William S. Callanan

Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Carlson, Esq.

Mr. Bryan H. Carnahan

Mr. Matthew J. Carrico

Mr. Antonio D. Castro and  
Ms. Rose C. Palermo

Mr. and Mrs. Bernard Caton

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Choquette

Mr. and Mrs. Richard G. Chriss

Mr. Scott S. Christie, Esq.

Dr. and Mrs. Ronald F. W. Cieciuch

Mr. Francis C. Clark

Dr. and Mrs. James G. Colbert, Jr.

Mr. Harry S. Colburn, Jr.

Most Reverend James D. Conley

Steven M. Corsello MD

Mr. and Mrs. James P. Crippen

Dr. Joseph M. Cronin

Mr. Christopher T. Cunniffe

Dr. Charles A. Czeisler and  
Dr. Theresa L. Shanahan

Prof. and Mrs. John M. De Figueiredo

Dr. and Mrs. Neal F. Devitt

Hon. Robert H. Dierker, Jr.

Mrs. Judith Dincher

Mr. James P. DiVasto

Mr. and Mrs. Leo T. Doherty, Jr.

Dr. Matthias B. Donelan, MD and  
Ms. Janet M. Carroll

Dr. Donald T. Donovan

Dr. and Mrs. Edward P. K. Donovan, Ph.D

Dr. David M. Brams and  
Ms. Christine M. Doyle

Mr. John T. Duane

Ms. Carolyn Dymond-Throop

Mrs. Christina L. Eckert

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy D. Ellard

Father Carlos D. Esparza, S.J.

Mr. and Mrs. Hugh M. Exton, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Roberto T. Fabros

Dr. and Mrs. Francis T. Fallon

Prof. Dr. Daniel Faoro

Mr. John J. Feeney, Jr.

Mr. Robert E. Flaherty, Jr.

Dr. and Mrs. David F. Forte

Mr. Thomas C. Fritzsche

Dr. Barry W. Furze

Mr. James J. Gaffney III

Mr. and Mrs. James W. Gallagher

Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Garavente

Mr. Robert J. Gelhaus

Mr. and Mrs. Cornelius J. Guiney, III

Ms. Christine L. Hagan

Mr. John D. Hagen, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Bruce D. Hainsworth

Ms. and Capt. Marie Beth W. Hall

Dr. Henry G. Hanley

Mr. John T. Harding, Jr.

Mr. Kevin J. J. Harrington

Mr. and Mrs. Richard H. Harrington

Prof. and Mrs. Jeremy T. Harrison

Mr. Enrique R. Hernandez, III and  
Dr. Christina A. Hernandez

Mr. and Mrs. David L. Holewinski

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey P. Holtzman

Mr. Neal J. Howard

Dr. and Mrs. Edward A. Hutchinson, III

Mr. and Mrs. Edmond M. Ianni

Ms. Rosemary Imms

Mr. Stefan Jachna and Dr. Bozena Jachna

Mr. and Mrs. Alexander J. Jordan, Jr.

Mr. Shannone Joseph

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey A. Karlberg

Mr. Gregory M. Kee and  

Mrs. Claudia Krimsky Kee

Mr. John F. Keenan and  
Mrs. Jeanne Marie T. Hopkins

Dr. M. D. Kelleher, MD

Mr. and Mrs. Dale P. Kensinger

Mr. and Mrs. Harold J. Keohane, Esq.

Ms. Barbara L. Keough

Ms. Maryanne King

Dr. Robert M. Knapp and  
Mrs. Christine M. Knapp

Dr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Knasel

Ms. Patricia B. Koechlin

Mr. Andrew W. Kosztyo

Ms. Carolinn A. Kuebler

Mr. and Mrs. Frederick J. Kulas

Mr. Dennis J. Kuo and Ms. Melina Chen

Mr. and Mrs. Scot H. Landry

Ms. Birthe S. Lauchengco

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Laurenti

Dr. and Mrs. David A. Le Sage

Mr. and Mrs. James G. Lee III

Mr. and Mrs. Paul R. Levesque

Dr. Frederick W. Lindahl

Dr. Peter J. Ljutich

Mr. David H. Locke, Esq.

Mr. James Looney

Mr. Manuel Lopez

Mr. and Mrs. William S. Lynch, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Michael A. Maciszewski

Dr. and Mrs. Edward M. Mahoney

Hon. and Mrs. Gordon A. Martin, Jr.

Mr. Stephen J. McCabe and  
Ms. Gretchen L. Wylegala

Mr. and Mrs. E. M. McCann, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Geoffrey A. McCarron

Mr. Kevin D. McElhinney, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis P. McGee

Mr. Peter A. McGrath

Annual Fund History FY2013–FY2015 Donors
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Ms. Teresa E. McLaughlin

Mr. and Mrs. John P. McLaughlin

Dr. and Mrs. Walter L. McLean

Mrs. Virginia Spang McManama

Mr. and Mrs. Francis X. Meaney, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Brian C. Mellea

Mr. William D. Merkle and  
Dr. Gertrude H. Merkle

Prof. Nelson H. Minnich

Dr. Constance L. Monitto

Mr. James P. Mullen

Dr. Harold J. Burstein and  
Dr. Mary P. Mullen

Ms. Jennifer E. Nanni

Mr. David A. Napior

Mr. and Mrs. Robert F. Nerz

Mr. Herbert F. O’Connell

Mr. and Mrs. Juraj Osterman

Mr. Mark Osterman

Rev. John W. Padberg, SJ

Mr. B. Michael Pallasch

Ms. Michelle M. Parilo

Mr. and Mrs. Percival D. Park, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Lucian C. E. Parlato

Dr. Jennifer A. Paxton, PhD

Mr. Eugene C. Payne III

Prof. Jan L. Perkowski

Mr. and Mrs. Anthony R. Picarello, Jr.

Col. and Mrs. Ralph D. Pinto

Mr. and Mrs. Franklin G. Polk, Esq.

Mr. Sheldon L. Pollock III

Mr. and Mrs. John E. Poreba

Dr. Thomas J. Prendergast, Jr.

Mr. Alan J. Priest and  
Mrs. Cristin D. Bisbee Priest

Mr. Anthony J. Priest

Mr. Stephen P. Pustelnik

Mr. Kevin Quinn and  
Ms. Angela Hawekotte

Ms. Mary E. Raftery

Dr. and Mrs. David Ramsey, MD

Mr. Peter J. Raskauskas

Ms. Shannon Ready

Mr. and Mrs. Tim Reckart

Ms. Kathleen M. Reddy-Smith

Dr. and Mrs. Mark E. Redman, MD

Mr. and Mrs. Hank Reeves

Mr. Eugene J. Reilly

Mr. and Mrs. Richard W. Renehan, Esq.

Mr. Andres T. Reyes

Mr. and Mrs. Stefan V. Reyniak

Mr. Richard F. Tobin and  
Mrs. Ann Roberts Tobin

Mr. and Mrs. James M. Rose

Dr. and Mrs. Paul A. Rufo

Mr. and Mrs. Guy G. Rutherfurd, Jr.

Rev. Mr. and Mrs. Christopher E. Ryan

Dr. and Mrs. Edward T. Ryan

Mr. Miles F. Ryan III

Mr. and Mrs. Norman C. Sabbey, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Sabin

Mr. and Mrs. Miguel Sanchez

Mr. James Sanduski

Ms. Nilsa Santiago

Dr. Susan J. Sefcik

Dr. Robert A. Seminara and  
Dr. Gloria F. Seminara

Mr. and Mrs. Peter J. Serritella, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. James G. Skarzynski

Mr. Eugene A. Skowronski

Mr. and Mrs. Paul T. Smith

Mr. R. B. Smith

Mr. Khoi Minh Le and Ms. Susan St. Louis

Mr. Stephen D. Stambaugh and  
Ms. Elena Cappadona

Rev. Msgr. William H. Stetson

Dr. and Mrs. A. L. Stickell, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Sugrue

Mr. H. L. Tafe III and  
Mrs. Ursula M Looney Tafe

Mrs. Carolyn J. Talbourdet

Ms. Natalie F. Tarbet

Mr. Lance M. Thomas and  
Mrs. Alicia I. Hogges-Thomas

Mr. and Mrs. Brian A. Thompson

Mr. and Mrs. Leo A. Tirado

Mr. Anthony J. Toto and  
Ms. Roxane Hynek

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen C. Trivers

Dr. and Mrs. William J. Ungvarsky

Mr. and Mrs. Leo S. Vannoni

Dr. and Mrs. Michael T. Von Rueden, MD

Dr. and Mrs. Henry T. Wadzinski, PhD

Ms. Margaret A. Wallingford

Dr. and Mrs. William V. Walsh

Dr. Joan B. Williamson

Dr. and Mrs. Edward P. Yaglou

Mr. Joseph J. Zedrosser, Esq.

The Catholic Center apologizes 
in advance for any errors or 
omissions with this report.  Please 
contact Doug Zack, Director of 
Advancement, 617-491-8400 or 
DZack@HarvardCatholic.org to 
make any corrections.

Deacon Robert Boxie, (JD ’07) pictured with his parents and Father Michael Drea.  In October, 
Deacon Boxie was ordained to the transitional diaconate at St. Peter’s Basilica in Rome.  Deacon 

Boxie will is being ordained to the priesthood in the Archdiocese of Washington, DC, this spring.
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Fi scal  Year 2015  ( July  1 ,  201 4  to  June  30 , 2015)

�Harvard Catholic Center

The Harvard Catholic Center Annual Fund 

provides unrestricted support for our 

ministry so that we can continue to give 

spiritual guidance to Harvard students.  Since we 

do not receive funding from the University or the 

Archdiocese of Boston, we rely on the generosity of 

parents, alumni, friends and foundations to be able 

to expand programs that serve our students and 

enable us to welcome those who are searching to 

learn more about the richness of our faith.  Please 

make your gift today.

By Mail: 
Payable to �the Harvard Catholic Center,  

29 Mt. Auburn St.,  

Cambridge, MA 02138

Online:  
www.HarvardCatholic.org where you can set-up 

recurring gifts or one-time gifts using a credit card.

Stock Transfer:  
To make a gift of appreciated securities, please call 

Doug Zack, Director of Advancement,  

(617) 491-8400 ext. 325 for transfer instructions.

Thank you for your 
ongoing support.

INCOME
Offertory Student Mass	 $12,991

Unrestricted Annual Fund	 $515,994

Endowment Interest	 $25,236

Other	 $16,200

Temporary Loan from St. Paul Parish	 $36,676

Bequests	 $49,451

Total Income	 $656,548

EXPENSES
Ministries and Programs	 $291,668 
(incl. FOCUS and 3 chaplains’ stipends)

Adminsitrative Salaries and Benefits	 $198,103

Facilities & Technology	 $100,090

Conferences & Workshops	 $18,677

Development	 $48,010

Total Expenses	 $656,548

  Offertory Student Mass
  Unrestricted Annual Fund
  Endowment Interest
  Other
 Temporary Loan from St. Paul Parish
  Bequests

  �Ministries and Programs  
(incl. FOCUS and 3 chaplains’ stipends)

  Adminsitrative Salaries and Benefits
  Facilities & Technology
  Conferences & Workshops
  Development



Upcoming Events
Baccalaureate Mass 
Sunday, May 22, 2016  
11:00 a.m., St. Paul Church

Mass of the Holy Spirit
Sunday, September 11, 2016 
11:00 a.m., St. Paul Church
Archbishop José H. Gomez, Celebrant 
Archdiocese of Los Angeles

Harvard Catholic Center

29 Mount Auburn Street
Cambridge, MA 02138-6031

www.harvardcatholic.org


